
From: Ron Morrison <ronaldmorrison01@charter.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 8:56 PM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov>; Mullholand, Kath 
<Kathryn.Mullholand@puc.nh.gov>; Noonan, Amanda <Amanda.Noonan@puc.nh.gov>; Wiesner, David 
K <David.Wiesner@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Scan Sep 3, 2019 at 10.53 AM 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
This is specific to DT 19-117 

Sent from my iPad 
 
On Sep 3, 2019, at 8:50 PM, Ron Morrison <ronaldmorrison01@charter.net> wrote: 

 
I just received notice in the mail today dated 8/29/2019 regarding proposed expansion of the 
GST territory and have concerns regarding the increase in their service area. The time frame for 
providing feedback and concerns is only two business days away (9/6/19).  This does not provide 
much time for consumers to provide feedback and notice the commission of valid concerns.  
 
Attached is a petition from the Highland Lake Association with 102 members on Valley road in 
Washington and Stoddard NH that was mailed to Susan King President of GST, just today.   We 
are specifically requesting that GST address service concerns in the area shown on the petition.   
 
I would like to request that any final decision be delayed until our service issues in the specific 
area are review and a resolution has been provided. 
 
We have also copied Senator Shaheen and the Chairman of the FCC on our petition.  Please see 
attached. 
 
The service bandwith in the area is already limited and adding service to the taxed system will 
only create issues for homeowners already struggling with the service we are paying for. 
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Sent from my iPad 
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